Classific Me	cation	5 spaces		CONFIL	ENTIA	AL UK EYES	A AMRAD SIGNAL
Precedence: ACTION/INFO	>	IMMEDIATE I			ATE	MESSAGE	
DTG	>	191815		Z	Month	SEP 85	FORM
FROM		MODUK				Sky 196	
*70	>	BRITEMB AMMA	N (DESK	BY 2006(00Z)		*USE A
					17	1'	SEPARATE
	. 1						LINE
							FOR
*INFO	→ - 3- →	BRITEMB	WASHINGTO)N	*****	1 .	ADDRESSEE
	spaces	FCO LOND				17	ADDITESSEE
		100 20112					
TEXT Security Classification		CONFIDENTIA	L UK EYES		l Handlin	g Caveat Only	
DIG(s) Only	► RIGK	SIC A2P					
FROM: DE	FENCE SEC	RETARY. FOR	: PRIME	MINISTE	R		
SUBJECT:	MSE						
1. I EX	SPECT THAT	YOU WILL HA	VE BEEN A	S CONCE	RNED A	AS I WAS BY	THE INFORMATION
IN WASHIN	GTON TELE	GRAM NUMBER	2614 ABOU	JT MSE.	I HAV	JE BEEN IN	TOUCH WITH
SIR OLIVE	ER WRIGHT	AND THE US A	MBASSADOF	R IN LONI	OON, C	CHARLES PRI	CCE, ABOUT THIS,
AND ADDRE	ESSED WHAT	WE SHOULD D	O NEXT WI	TH MY	CLOSES	ST ADVISERS	S AND WITH
PLESSEY.			Tall 3	17.20	1		
2. THE	LATEST AS	SESSMENT, WI	TH ALL TH	IE CAVEAS	rs THA	AT I MUST S	STRESS ABOUT ITS
	RESTRICT	THE RESERVE				THE RES	GTE/THOMSON CSF
AND ROCKW	VELL/PLESS	EY BIDS IS N	IOW \$100 M	MILLION.	I HA	AVE ASKED (COLIN CHANDLER
Special Distribution See note 9	>			File Reference	,		
			1	DRAFTER'S (Block letters)			Will with
				Extension		Branch	
				RELEASING	OFFICER' Signature	'S	12 2 3 3 5 5 5 5
Page of Pages	Have you referr classified messa (Answer YES o	ge ?	1	Grade/ Rank		Name (Block lette	ers)
			Security Classification	CO	VE	DENT	1 thing

Special Distribution See note 9				File Reference		
				DRAFTER'S NAME (Block letters)		
	-1			Extension	Branch	
18 11 12				RELEASING OFFICER'S Signature		
Pageof		referred to a message? (ES or NO in box)	4	Grade/ Rank	Name (Block letters)	-1

PRECE	DENCE— Info	SECURITY	CLASSIFICATION		DATE-TIME	-GROUP	MOD FORM 140A
MEDIA	/ IMMEDIATE	CONFIDE	NTIAL UK			5Z SEP 85	(continuation sheet)
I STILL	BELIEVE THAT	THE DECIS		ON MY AD		IGHT ONE,	, AND THAT, NOW
WE HAVE	GONE DOWN TH	IS ROAD, F	URTHER AC	TION WI	LL LEA	VE US NO	WORSE OFF OR
MORE EXI	POSED. WE ARE	E IN THIS	MATTER TO	WIN.			
5. I V	WOULD HOPE THA	AT I MIGHT	HAVE A W	ORD WIT	H YOU	ON MONDAY	
		BE	FORE A FI	NAL DEC	CISION	IS REACHE	ED.
		THIS IS	COPY	THE	MEIGIN	ISI IAI	
* *		DETAINE	TOUT I			10/41	
		RETAINE	DUNDI	EN OE		1	
*		OF THE	PUBLIC	HEU	JHUS	AUI	
-			174,		1		
				,		n - 1	
					1		
	,						
	, .	-		ī			-
					, i		
	J.				1	×	
	·						*
	y =		i ,			-	
						· ·	
		7.7					
	en e	100000000000000000000000000000000000000	1:			144.5	
	The Arthur San Jack		1 1 4 4 4	Dall.			
pecial Distribution See note 9				File Reference	No	26/8/	2
		10.0		DRAFTER'S NAI (Block letters)	ME	C MOTTRAM	
	15 15 16 15 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1			Extension 21			OF S
						pur	
						KIMM	
Page 3	Have you referred to a classified message? (Answer YES or NO in	hox	YES	RELEASING OFF Sign Grade/ Rank AS	FICER'S nature	Name (Block letters)	R C MOTTRAM

GRS 600
CONFIDENTIAL
UK EYES ALFA
FM WASHINGTON
TO IMMEDIATE FCO
.TELNO 2614

OF 181920Z SEPTEMPER 1985

CONFIDENTIAL

SEP J Kitcatt
HT Treems

INFO PRIORITY UKDEL NATO, PARIS

MSE

1. IT MAY BE HELPFUL IF I SET OUT THE CHOSENT BOX

INFO IMMEDIATE AMMAN (FOR PM'S PARTY), MODUK

- 1. IT MAY BE HELPFUL IF I SET OUT THE CURRENT POSITION ON THE MSE DECISION.
- 2. NO ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE PTARMIGAN/RITA CHOICE HAS BEEN MADE, NOR HAS A DECISION BEEN TAKEN. WHAT HAS HAPPENED IS THAT, PROBABLY AS A RESULT OF THEINTERVENTIONS BY THE PRIME MINISTER AND THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR DEFENCE, AN INDEPENDENT COST EVALUATION GROUP HAVE BEEN CHARGED WITH REVIEWING THE ARMY'S ASSESSMENT OF THE TWO BIDS. WE KNOW THAT THE ARMY ORIGINALLY OPTED FOR THE GTE/THOMSON CSF BID ON GROUNDS OF COST, (THE COST DIFFERENCE BEING SOMETHING OVER DOLLARS ONE BILLION, MUCH OF IT APPARENTLY ARISING FROM THE DIFFERENCE IN THE CAPABILITY (NUMBER OF NODES) OF THE COMPETING EQUIPMENT.)
- 3. WEINBERGER TOLD THE MINISTER OF STATE FOR THE ARMED FORCES ON 17 SEPTEMBER THAT HE REGRETTED THAT THE PRIME MINISTER'S MESSAGE TO THE PRESIDENT HAD BECOME PUBLIC KNOWLEDGE. HE ALSO CONFIRMED THAT THE INDEPENDENT COST ASSESSMENT WAS IN TRAIN, AND THAT IT WOULD TAKE ACCOUNT OF THE POINTS MADE IN MR HESELTINE'S MESSAGE IE GUARANTEES ON EXCHANGE RATE, A CAP ON INFLATION, AND A REDUCED NUMBER OF NODES.
- 4. THE COST EVALUATION GROUP IN FACT COMPLETED ITS WORK ON 17 SEPTEMBER: ITS CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS ARE BEING TIGHTLY HELD, BUT THE RUMOUR MILL SUGGESTS THAT THEY ARE UNFAVOURABLE TO US. 5. WE HAVE ALSO LEARNED FROM TWO USUALLY RELIABLE SOURCES THAT
- THE WHITE HOUSE HAS TAKEN A POLICY DECISION TO KEEP OUT OF THE DECISION TAKING PROCESS. WEINBERGER HAS, IT IS SAID, BEEN TOLD TO MAKE HIS MIND UP WITHOUT REFERENCE TO THE PRESIDENT. (PRESUMABLY THE INTENTION IS TO TRY TO REDUCE THE RISK OF DAMAGING THE PRESIDENT'S RELATIONS WITH EITHER THE PRIME MINISTER OR MITTERRAND.)

 6. SHULTZ TOO APPEARS TO HAVE CONFIRMED TO WEINBERGER THAT
- 6. SHULTZ TOO APPEARS TO HAVE CONFIRMED TO WEINBERGER THIS WEEK THAT HE DOES NOT WISH TO INTERVENE IN THE DECISION.
- 7. WE HAVE, WITH ROCKWELL, CONTINUED OUR LOBBYING EFFORT: SENATORS WARNER, HATCH AND HAWKINS HAVE THIS WEEK CONTACTED WEINBERGER ON PTARMIGAN'S BEHALF. THE ROCKWELL/PLESSEY AIM NOW IS TO PERSUADE DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE TO CALL FOR A SECOND BEST AND FINAL OFFER: AN ACTION FOR WHICH THERE ARE NUMEROUS PRECEDENTS. THE PRESIDENT OF ROCKWELL WROTE ON 17 SEPTEMBER TO THE DOD ASKING THEM TO REOPEN NEGOTIATIONS ON THE BASIS OF APPLES FOR APPLES.

18.

CONFIDENTIAL

B. WE KNOW THAT THE PENTAGON PLANNED TO MAKE AN ANNOUNCEMENT ON 20 SEPTEMBER: SOME OF OUR SOURCES HOWEVER MAINTAIN THAT THEY WILL NOT BE ABLE TO MEET THIS DEADLINE, AND THAT THE MIDDLE OF NEXT WEEK IS NOW A BETTER BET.

REIGHT

LIMITED
NAD
DEFENCE D
NEWS D
SIR W HARDING
MR GOODALL
MR DAUNT
MR DAUNT
MR DAUNT